
APPROVED:  August 8,   2022

WEST WINDSOR TOWNSHIP COUNCIL

BOARD OF HEALTH

March 28,   2022

CALL TO ORDER:   President Gawas called the meeting to order at
7 : 00 p. m.

ROLL CALL:   Gawas,   Geevers,   Mandel,   Stevens,   Whitfield

STATEMENT OF ADEQUATE NOTICE

Statement of Adequate Notice  -  Revised Meeting Notice was sent

to The Times and Princeton Packet and posted on the Township
website on February 16,   2022 .

ATTENDEES :   President :   Gawas;   Council:   Geevers,  Mandel,   Stevens,

Whitfield;  Mayor:  Marathe;   Business Administrator:   Schmid;

Township Health Officer:   Swanson;   Environmental Health

Specialist:   Patel;  Attorney:   Herbert;   Township Clerk:   Huber;

Deputy Township Clerk:   Sheehan

SALUTE TO THE FLAG

carr

Ms.   Sheehan led the salute to the flag.

PUBLIC COMMENT

None

FOR ACTION

Approval of Minutes :  August 9,   2021

November 8,   2021

Motion to approve:  Mandel

Second:   Geevers

RCV:  Aye Geevers

Aye Mandel

Aye Stevens

Whitfield*

Aye Gawas

Mr.   Whitfield abstained from the minutes of August 9,   2021 and

November 8,   2021 since he was not on Council .
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FOR DISCUSSION:

BOARD OF HEALTH MEMBERS:
mi

Update from Health Officer:

Ms .   Swanson reported that the Health Department continues to

monitor cases and outbreaks of COVID- 19 and the Township is

currently in the moderate level .     She noted there is a COVID- 19

vaccine clinic on Tuesday,   March 29th at St.  Anthony of Padua

Church in Hightstown and the Township will be conducting
additional vaccine clinics throughout the month of April.     She

advised residents to go to the Township website for additional
information.

Ms .   Swanson announced the Township will be conducting a rabies
clinic on Monday,  April 25th at the Princeton Junction Volunteer

Fire Company.

Council members asked several questions regarding clinics,   etc.

which Ms .   Swanson addressed.

Ms .   Swanson noted that the Township will be applying for a
continuation of COVID- 19 Grants . gam

Ms .   Patel provided an update on cottage food permits .     She

advised residents to go to the State of New Jersey Department of
Health website for more information.

Council members asked several questions regarding State

licensing rules and regulations which Ms .   Patel addressed.

Mayor/ Administration:

Mayor Marathe thanked Ms .   Swanson and the Health Division Staff

for all of their hard work.

President Gawas thanked Ms .    Swanson,   Ms .    Patel and all of the

Health Division staff for the hard work they do every day.
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PUBLIC COMMENT

wow None

ADJOURNMENT

Motion to adjourn:   Stevens

Second:   Geevers

VV:  All approved

The meeting was adjourned at 7 : 22p. m.

Allison D.   Sheehan Sonia Gawas

Deputy Township Clerk Council President

West Windsor Township West Windsor Township


